
From: Dale Gregory 
Sent: 6/09/2022 5:19:29 PM 
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox 
Subject: Notice of Proposed Development Application No. DA 2022/0805 

Re: DA 2022/0805 Lot 1 Weemala Road, Duffys Forest. Use of part of the site for a training facility ANIMAL 
BOARDING or training establishment. 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
I am writing to you regarding the development application to the above property. 
My family strongly urge you to not approve this application due to the noise pollution it will further contribute 
to. Duffys Forest already has gun clubs and other boarding kennels, where the dogs bark throughout the day 
and night. 
Im not one for writing letters of complaints but I feel very strongly about this matter as we live directly behind 
them so you can see on the map we have the gun club (that Im sure is getting louder or have more shooting 
bays going) then this property then myself so please don't pass this application. 
Thanks you 
Dale Gregory 
12 Weemala Road 
Duffys Forest 2084 
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